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TBB1/1/1/1/98  

An extract from a letter from Thomas Baker Brown to his father from France, 12 November 

1916.  He writes that it is very muddy in the trenches due to heavy rains. 

“….there is plenty of mud knocking around here at present owing to the recent heavy 

rains, but the weather has improved a bit.” 

Question:  

What is the weather like where Thomas is in France in November 1916? 

 

 

 

 

 

  


